
 
 

12th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Year 5 Families, 

This is a letter to inform you of a very exciting Year 5 trip for the Summer term. 

We have organised a visit to the Sustainability centre in East Meon as a part of our 

Energy and Sustainability topic. 

The three classes will be going on different days and the dates are as follows: 

5th June – 5F 

12th June - 5B 

13th June – 5A 

We will travel to and from the venue by minibus accompanied by school staff. 

The children will need to wear school uniform but may wear sensible walking 

shoes as we will be walking a lot during the day. 

The centre is mostly outdoors so please ensure that your child is prepared with a 

sun hat/suncream or a coat/raincoat as applicable. 

Children will need to have a packed lunch and a water bottle with them. If you 

need a school packed lunch ordered, please let your child's class teacher know as 

soon as possible. 

The cost per child is £10.20 per child - payable in the usual way online through 

parent mail. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s class 

teacher in the usual ways. 

The Year 5 Team 

 

 

 


